
 
 
 

Minutes January 11, 2018 
Maple Lake Improvement District 

 

Vice President M. Moore called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M., Thursday, January 11, 
2018. 
 

Board members present:  L. Abel, G. Radke, R. Behm, D. Kouba, B. Wavra, M. Moore 
 

Absent:  B. Floan 
  

Also present:  Bonnie Abel, Sec’y, Chris Erickson, Marlene Block, Tom Quirk, Jack Erickson 
& Patricia Grothe 
 

It was moved by L. Abel, 2nd by G. Radke to approve the agenda.  Motion carried. 
 

It was moved by G. Radke, 2nd by D. Kouba to approve the December 2017 minutes.  Motion 
carried 
 

It was moved by L. Abel, 2nd by R. Behm to approve the treasurer’s report.  Motion carried.  
The balance of the accounts as of December 31, 2017:  General Fund - $56,051.03.  Special 
Events account - $746.25. 
 

Planning and Zoning: 
There were no Planning and Zoning items to discuss. 
 
Old Business: 
None 
 

New Business: 
L. Abel reported that oxygen testing was done and the lake is at satisfactory levels with 5 ppm 
in Maple Bay and 7 ppm near the floating dock. 
 
Chris Erickson attended the meeting to ask for the Board’s help communicating to the DNR 
that the cattails in front of his property are getting out of control and he would like to have 
permission to remove them.  He believes that the cattails are a non-native invasive variety 
that spread faster than the normal variety. The Board will call the DNR to see if they could 
come to one of our meetings to visit with Chris and the Board regarding the matter.  
 
It was moved by B. Wavra, 2nd by R. Behm to adjourn the meeting at 8:00 pm. Motion carried. 
    
Bonnie Abel               
Sec’y/Treasurer          

The next meeting of the MLID will be 
Thursday, February 8, 2018 at 7:00 PM            
Mentor Community Center, Mentor, MN 


